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13th July 2022 

Newsletter – Summer Term 

We are just about at the end of the school year and it has been great to be back in school 

properly with no disruptions! The children have been amazing – they have approached 

being back in school after lockdowns with determination and enthusiasm and we have seen 

some fantastic learning taking place. 

School Meals 

The deadline for ordering school meals for the first week back is the 21st August. Meals now 

must be ordered two weeks in advance. If you have any problems with this at all then please 

let the office know as soon as possible. (Please note – emails will not be responded to every 

day over the holidays)  

Academy Conversion 

Our conversion to become an academy with the Wellspring Academy Trust is still 

progressing. The application is now with the DfE and we expect to hear further 

information very shortly. Please do not worry about uniform – if and when it does 

change (only the logo and not the colour) it will be done over a phased period of time. 

There will be no expectation that children must wear new jumpers as soon as we convert!  

Reports 

Your child’s report will be coming home in the next couple of days. If you have any 

questions at all regarding them or wish to speak to your child’s class teacher please message 

them via Class Dojo.  

School Finish/Toy Day 

Next Thursday children may bring in a toy or game from home, however, please do not 

allow them to bring mobile phones or electronics. Anything they do bring will be their 

responsibilty to look after. School will close next Thursday, 21st July at 2.05pm and re-

open to the children on Monday 5th September.  
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And finally…..Year 6 

It is with great sadness we will be saying goodbye to our Year 6 children next week. We 

will be having a leavers assembly next Tuesday afternoon at 2pm. Year 6 parents are more 

than welcome to attend. On Wednesday the 20th July Bensley’s homemade ice-cream will 

be on site to provide a sweet treat for Y6 (no money will be needed from Y6, school always 

treat them to this one!) 

Children in all year groups will also be able to have an ice-cream if they would like one, they 

will need to bring no more than £2.50 for this. (Dairy free will be available if needed.) 

 

Finally, we would all to thank you for your support over the year. Without you 

working with us it would be a much harder job for us all. We hope you have a restful 

summer and fingers crossed the sun keeps shining! 

From all of the staff at Coomb Briggs Primary School 
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